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Deputy Jennifer Murnane O’Connor

Dail Eireann

Leinster House

Dublin 2 8th March, 2023

PQ8263/23 To ask the Minister for Health the number of persons on the waiting
list for a gallium scan; the hospitals in which these scans are performed, in
tabular form; and if he will make a statement on the matter. -Jennifer Murnane
O'Connor

Dear Deputy Murnane O’Connor,
The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the
context of the above Parliamentary question, which you submitted to the Minister for

Health for response.

We have been informed that the HSE do not hold information centrally in relation to
Gallium Scans.

| trust this is of assistance to you.

Nessé Lynch
General Manag\er\ )
Acute Operations



